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To the Occupier 
 Your Ref:  C2505/1.6/001 

Our Ref:  
Enquiries to:     Daniel Haysom 
E-Mail:              dan.haysom@eastriding.gov.uk 
Tel. Direct:  (01482) 395592 
Date:  13th April 2022 

 

Your Ref: C2680/ASP 
Our Ref:  
Enquiries to: Amarjeot Padda 
E-Mail: amarjeot.padda@eastriding.gov.uk 
Tel. Direct: (01482) 395839 

Date: 14/4/2025 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Proposed carriageway patching works along Swineridge Lane, Millington 
 
I am writing to inform you that, as part of the council’s annual programme of planned highway 
maintenance works, East Riding of Yorkshire Council intends to carry out carriageway 
maintenance works on the above sites, starting on 24 April  2025, and lasting for 1 day (weather 
permitting). The works will consist of undertaking structural patching in preparation for surface 
dressing this Summer. The working hours will be 9am to 5pm (Mon – Fri). 
 
Access will be permitted within the works areas to residents, business owners, and emergency 
services; however, vehicles will need to be parked off the carriageway to allow access for the 
contractor. The works will require the use of a road closure, and a local diversion route will be 
signed as appropriate. 
 
Should you require any further information, have any special requirements for access, or wish to 
make any comments (before, during, or after the work has taken place), please contact me on the 
above phone number or email address. During the construction of the works, you can contact me 
on the number and email above, should you wish to discuss any site-related matters. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
A.S.Padda 

 

Amarjeot Padda 
Assistant Principal Engineer 


